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Celebrations  

The following children were celebrated last week:  

Taw Class  

Ella - for showing increased independence  

Charlie - for challenging himself and for always working hard  

Torridge Class  

Rebecca - for her lovely story writing from home  

Noah - for his improvement in cycling  

Year 5&6 - for their Bikeability awards, it was also noted how well they listened  

Whole class - for their enthusiasm and behaviour during the class trip to Charmouth  

Bronze sticker badge awarded to: Willow  

~ 

The following children were celebrated this week:  

Taw Class  

Whole class - for working hard, showing kindness and for being a lovely class to teach  

Torridge Class  

Willow - for showing kindness  

Anthony - for doing so well in his literacy work  

Finnley - for his kindness especially to the younger children  

Anthony & Finnley - for organising and running their Scratch Club so well  

Finnley, Jodie, Louis & Willow - for improving their handwriting  

Whole class - for a great first half term, they have settled in well, worked hard and been helpful, well done to all!  

House Cup Winners this half term were Canaries , well done.  

Our Vision  

A caring, learning community, fulfilling potential and achieving excellence together guided by our Christian Values.  

Consent Form  

Please return any outstanding consent forms as soon as 

possible, thank you.  

Charmouth Trip  

 
Torridge Class really enjoyed their trip to Charmouth Heritage 

Coast Centre. They took part in a 

fossil hunting workshop which tied 

in with their science topic on       

evolution and fossils.  

 

The children found some wonderful 

fossils. Thank you to our Friends of 

Chittlehampton School  

Okehampton Residential  

A payment letter went home this week, please can slips 

be returned by Wednesday 31 st  October , thank you   

Year 5&6 Bikeability  

Our Year 5 and 6 

took part in a two 

day Bikeability 

course, you may 

have seen them 

cycling around 

the village! They 

thoroughly en-

joyed the course 

and have learnt 

all the skills 

needed to be safe 

on the road.  

We wish you all a lovely half term break and look for-

ward to seeing you on Monday 29th October.  

Poppy Appeal  

After half term we will be raising money for the 

Royal British Legion by selling wristbands, pencils, 

stickers and reflectors for 50p and friendship brace-

lets for £1. Thank you for your support.  



 Diary Dates  

22nd-26th Oct - Autumn Half Term  

1st November - Filleigh PTA Halloween Disco  

1st November - NSPCC assembly and workshop  

6th November - School photographs  

8th November - Flu vaccinations  

13th November - Open Day 

15th November - Year 3&4 Indoor athletics at SMCC  

29th November - Year 5&6 Indoor athletics at SMCC  

School Clubs - Autumn Term  

After School Clubs:  

Monday: KS2 Sports Club with Amy Lessiter  

Tuesday : KS2 Achieve4All Archery  Club with  

Roger Bonaparte ( Please book your childõs place directly on their website, www.achieve4all.co.uk)  

Wednesday: KS2 Maths Mania Club with Mrs Evans (alternate weeks 31/10/18, 14/11/18 & 12/12/18)  

KS2 Computer Club with Dean Tickner (alternate weeks 07/11/18, 21/11/18 & 05/12/18)  

Thursday: Year 6 Homework Club with Mrs Evans  

KS1 Dance Club with Mrs Rogers  

Break & Lunchtime Clubs:  

Tuesday: KS1 Achieve4All Multi Sports Club with Roger Bonaparte.  

Thursday:  Gardening Club with Mrs Sherwood & Miss Parsons  

Please note Maths Mania Club has changed to a Wednesday and will run alternate weeks with  

Computer Club.  

Year 6 Secondary School Transfer  

With the deadline fast approaching please may remind parents that they need to apply for their child's secondary school 

place online now! The deadline is Wednesday 31st October 2018.  Applications can be made by using the online system 

www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline  or by contacting My Devon, the customer service centre on 0345 155 1019 to request 

an application form. The application form should be returned either to school or parents can post directly to the  

Admissions Team.   

Forest Schools  

During this half term at Forest schools, Torridge Class have been learning how to build mini and big dens 

through challenge, trial and error, developing team work and communications skills as they worked! We also 

went on nature walks, made journey sticks and green men using natural materials and resources. We contin-

ued learning about birds and migration, identified trees and plants, insects and bugs. We went over fire safe-

ty and skills with Year 3 making their own"sparks" using flint and steel, for the first time. Finally we made chocolate or-

ange cakes on the campfire. A big thank you to Mrs Bowen for her help with these sessions. Next term it is Taw Classõ 

turn for Forest schools, so please remember your kits for the first day back - Monday 29th October.  

http://www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline



